
          Date:    June 2024
          To: Lake and Peninsula School Board
          From:    Kasie Luke, Superintendent
          Re: Report: June 18, 2024
__________________________________________________________________________________________________________

Dates & Happenings now and looking ahead at summer:  

➔ Alaska Rural Aviation Academy FLIGHT (BBRCTE) June 3 - August 3, 2024
➔ Setnet Camp (BBRCTE) June 16-23, 2024
➔ Welcome Back to School! Wednesday, September 4, 2024



LPSD Food Program Update
During the school board meeting in May, you as the School Board gave great insight to how LPSD should move forward all things 
considered with the current state of our budget and the costs of programs that are actually in our control to shift and make changes in hopes 
of taking significant cost saving measures. 

Goals & Steps to Accomplish by July 1, 2024: 
➔ Contact each Tribe and City entity to talk about the current state of the food service program overall and for their individual 

community
➔ Inform them that we have no revenue source for Food Service unless we use the USDA Program and we do not have the budget to 

cover Food Service in FY24, or moving forward to FY25. 
➔ Offer options for the FY25 School Year: 

◆ Community donation to cover USDA Food Service Program (as is) within individual communities (it is $1346.80/student)
◆ Discontinue USDA Food Service Program and the communities/parents oversee feeding students: we figure it out as a team, 

however the community (tribe and/or city) would take on responsibility. 
➔ Communities will need to determine what they would like to do so we can order and prepare for the school year if there are 

communities who choose to maintain the USDA Food Service program. 

Communication will continue with communities as this will be a very significant shift in our processes for those who choose to take over 
feeding their students and what that might be able to look like from community to community. 

Donation Flyer
Attached you’ll find the initial idea for a donation flyer. These QR codes were made through our MySchoolBucks program and can be 
used at any school as well to collect funds!



Help Support 
LPSD Students!

DONATE TO: 

THANK YOU!

CULTURE & LANGUAGE PROGRAMS

BREAKFAST & LUNCH PROGRAM

SPORTS & ACTIVITIES PROGRAMS


